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  April 27, 2020  

To all Members of the Office Furniture Distribution Association 
 
Together, we are facing incredibly challenging times. The global pandemic is 
affecting us all – our families, our businesses, our communities, and our way of 
life. This virus knows no borders. Our own front door is now the most important 
line we cross, every time we leave our homes.   
 
We know for certain that each member has been impacted in similarly unique 
ways to the unprecedented global pandemic of COVID-19. On behalf of the OFDA 
Board of Directors, we extend our sincere hope for the health and well-being of 
our members, their loved ones, families, employees, and colleagues.   
 
Maneuvering the fluid changes takes a heavy toll, however, surmounting this 
challenge must be our prime concern as we get through it together. Staying ahead 
of the curve, planning ahead, looking forward, while keeping well. Clearly, this is 
not a time to be planning, nor attending a conference under these circumstances. 
 
In the best interest of our members, we have cancelled our annual event at the 
Amway Grand Plaza in Grand Rapids this September. New dates have been 
arranged, so please plan for our next live in-person dates October 13, & 14, 2021.  
 
To support our group, we will aim to organize future key digital OFDA events to 
which members will be invited to contribute, and attend virtually. We appreciate 
your patience as we redesign 2020.  
 
With this, we send each of you our very best to stay well, take care and be safe. 
 
 With warm regards, 
 
Sue deWinter, Chair, and the OFDA Board of Directors 
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